
 
 
 
October 22, 2018 
 
U.S Department of Labor 
Employment and Training Administration 
Office of Foreign Labor Certification 
Room 12-200 
200 Constitution Avenue NW 
Washington, DC 20210 
 
Re: Comment Request: H2A Recordkeeping Requirement 
 
As an association of livestock producers, MPAS appreciates the Department of Labor’s continuing 
efforts to reduce paperwork and respondent burden.  
 
The Information Collection Request (ICR) pertaining to program obligations for employer’s seeking to 
hire foreign temporary workers for jobs in herding and production of livestock on the open range, in its 
current form is appropriate and sufficient for the proper performance of the functions of the agency.  
The agency’s estimate of the burden due to this ICR is applicable and the required method of 
collection is suitable for maintaining quality, utility and clarity of information.  
 
In its current form, this ICR, is practical for employers. In part the practicality is due to the economical 
and time efficient method of recording this information. As such, the collection of information in its 
current form, is not overly burdensome to employers and still accomplishes utility in the DOL 
performing its function. 
 
 
 
 
Kelli Griffith 
Executive Director 
Mountain Plains Ag Service 
kelli@mpaswy.com 
 
 
 

 
 


